
From: White, John
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 11:05 AM
To: Dye, Dave; Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant); Paananen, Ron
Cc: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Subject: Re: Concerns from Warren Aakervik
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Got it. Spoke to Geri at the Port about it this morning, will follow up with her and the City on aligning messages and 
getting the word out.  

From: Dye, Dave  
To: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant); Paananen, Ron; White, John  
Cc: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)  
Sent: Thu Jan 22 10:58:16 2009 
Subject: RE: Concerns from Warren Aakervik  

KaDeena and John - this is why getting the word out soon with our intent for the formation of a freight advisory 
committee for the project is very critical - we need to keep engaged Peter Phillips, Warren Aekervik, Gene Hoaglund, 
John Odlund (and others on the SAC that were freight people) along with some new blood (Major and minor trucking 
companies et al) and the Port to sweat out the devil in the details for how to get a decent freight route from SODO to 
Ballard...John please amp this up so by Monday the word will be spreading so we can say we've been working on this 
in the Senate...thanks. 
  
-dave 
 

From: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 9:04 AM 
To: Dye, Dave; Paananen, Ron; White, John 
Cc: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant) 
Subject: Concerns from Warren Aakervik  
 
Just got off the phone with Warren Aakervik. He called Amy a couple days ago and Amy asked me to call him back. 
He wanted to know if the SAC will be reconvened. I told him there were no plans to meet again at this time. He thinks 
the committee should continue to meet regularly to discuss all the issues associated with the bored tunnel. He thinks 
it's the committee's job to help identify issues and resolve them. He wants to be able to ask the difficult questions to 
Dave, Grace and Harold. He said he's willing to accept the bored tunnel, but believes there is a lot to work out in order 
for it to work for the maritime industry. He wanted to know if he should call Dave and/or Jennifer Zeigler directly. I told 
him to let me pass on his concerns first. Does someone want to give Warren a call back? 
  
Let me know how you'd like me to proceed, if at all. 
  
Thanks, 
KaDeena 
  
KaDeena Lenz 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-3836 
lenzk@wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For current program information, visit www.wsdot.wa.gov/projects/viaduct/. 
  


